21st. May, 2002.

Mr. Peter Hallahan,

Secretary,

Australian Senate Economics Committee,

Parliament House,

Canberra, ACT 2600.

Dear Mr. Hallahan,


Re:  Inquiry into public liability insurance and professional indemnity insurance

Please find enclosed copy of submission to Inquiry from the Australian College of Midwives Incorporated.

We refer to Mr. Geoff Dawson, with whom we have spoken about accepting this late submission.

We would be pleased to speak to any matters in this submission and ask you to contact the writer should further information be required.

Yours sincerely,

Alana Street, RM FACM

Executive Officer.

